
18 December 2012 

Chantrea CHHUON MR.  

Krous village, Swaydangkum commune 

Siem Reap district, Siem Reap-Angkor 

Cambodia 

Dear all value donors, 

Thank you for your recent donations of US$2,637.34 to support the  Clean Water & Education Project (CWEP). We are 

grateful you have responded to our need for help with such compassion and generosity. 

 

Our mission as a humanitarian work is to identify the poor communities and families who are in desperate need of the basic 

necessities for living a healthy life. Through our efforts and with the support of our donors we are working to bring clean 

water, better nutrition and an opportunity for a better education to those in need in rural Cambodia.  

 

With the help of donations that we received from you is used to install the pump wells in order to have the clean water for 

those families in need in a rural village of Siem Reap province. The amount of your donations we have succeeded on 

installing the 13 pump wells within two villages.   

 

We appreciate your effort and generosity that you have done to ensure that the poor Cambodian people have clean water to 

drink and changes the way of life from drinking muddy water of pit wells. Especially, the pump wells enabling families to 

enjoy better health in addition to having water for additional crops during the dry season.  

 

We can do our work only because of the ongoing support we receive from people like you. Offering a simple "Thank You" for 

your donations never quite feels like it's enough to me, because what you've done is help them save lives. The best I can do 

is telling you how much we appreciate your support the CWEP. We hope we can continue to demonstrate to you that we 

value your support and that we use it wisely to provide the help that people are in need. 

 

To find out about our most recent work here in Siem Reap, Cambodia, please visit our web sites at: 

www.cambodiatour-guide.com  and  www.fwe-cambodia.org  

Or to find out your donation list please go direct link here: http://cambodiatour-guide.com/aids-details.php?page=124  

 

I hope you remain involved with  CWEP & FWEC  and that you continue to be a partner in our life saving work. You have my 

deepest thanks for helping us bring help and hope to so many.  We are always proud to demonstrate our project and 

welcome our supporters to come and visit the people that your generosity have helped.  

 

Thank you again for all your contributions to our cause. 

 

With sincere appreciation, 

Chantrea CHHUON MR.  

Founder/Director 

Siem Reap-Angkor 

Cambodia 
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